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Next Club meeting Annual Picnic.�DATE�:  Tuesday,June 19, 2007�
PLACE:�  Fred & Helaine Christensen Residence, 4280 Lakeshore Blvd, Lakeport, 263-4862.�TIME:� 5:00pm.�

This is a pot luck...please bring your favorite dish to share. Expect 30-40 people.�
We’re planning fun!  - Family, Friends, Neighbors are Welcome!�

Hey You? Are you one of these people?�Installation of new officers� Please be present if�

possible..�The June Picnic, 6/19/07.� Installing Officer:  Mary Secord, member & past President.�Installing�
...President�- Claire Grieve, Vice President - Celesta Deter, Treasurer - Nora Gerrard,�

 Corresponding Secretary - Mary Pat Adams,  Recording Secretary - Linda Waterstraat.�
 On Behalf of our club members, we�“Thank You & look forward to your service.”�

Mendo-Lake District Picnic�will be hosted by� Clear Lake Trowel & Trellis Garden Club.�
DATE�: Wed, June 27th,�TIME:� 9:30 - 2ish�,�LOCATION:� Kelly’s Family Kamp, Hwy 20. coming from Ukiah,�

take Scotts Valley Turn off (on right side of the road). ½ mile from Blue Lakes Lodge.  1 mile to Kelly’s, it will�
be on left.  Luncheon is $10,�RSVP to Barbara Swanson 262-0636.�

Welcome the Incoming District Officers�...Director - GinaBelle Smith (Trowel & TrellisGC),�
Recording Secretary - Jeaneen Hostermann(UkiahGC), Treasurer - Bonnie Cook,(WillitsGC),�

Corresponding Secretary - Peggy Clinton,(PotterValleyGC)�

A note from Doris:� For the District Picnic, please bring a nice item/s new or used for the white�
elephant table.  And any plants  for the plant sale table.  Thanks!�

Did you know the first full week of June is National Garden Week?�  We will be  making and�
taking flower arrangements to various local locations.   Lake Kabatin Flower Arrangers group will be collect-�
ing flowers for making & taking in honor of�National Garden Week�. If you have an idea or EXTRA FLOWERS�

TO DONATE OR would like to help with this activity please call, Nancy Benkelman 263-6665.�
Let’s Celebrate our passion! View Pictures at www.clttgc.org�

E�ver gone to a California Garden Club Convention?� I’ll be going June 4-8th and would like to hear from you!�
GinaBelle Smith, gardenbunny0@yahoo.com.  Send me your thoughts, ideas, express your feelings on past or future�
club stuff.   This is your chance to vent and receive positive feed back.  We can make a difference if we do it together.�

For information or ideas check out www.CaliforniaGardenClubs.org.�

ANNOUNCEMENTS:� North Lake Garden Club, Lucerne on June 26th,�
“Garden Art Party” & Installation of New Officers, Joyce Paine’s home, call 275-2869.�

Potter Valley GC Installation of Officers, Luncheon at Blue Wing in Upper Lake, Call Peggy Clinton 743-1875�
Fort Bragg GC:� June 11th, 1:00pm, Installation Tea, call Club President, Diana Scholl 964-3948.�
Willits GC:� June 12th, 11:30am Annual Picnic - call Club President, Virginia Stranske 459-2927.�

Happy Birthday� to our June Garden Friends: Sally Kros 6/06, Andrea Anderson 6/9, June Beto 6/18, Sherry Centanni�
6/28, June Dye 6/21, Dwight Holford 6/4, GinaBelle Smith 6/12, Donna Isley 6/23, Jack Swanson 6/26.�

For Sunshine Cards sent or you would like one sent:�   Contact, Claire Grieve 236-3575�

Welcome new member...Theresa Mathur...7150 Scotts Valley Rd. Mailing: POB 40 Redwood Valley,  CA  95470�

Our club is now sponsoring a Youth Garden Club...Kelseyville Elementary School Garden Club...�
our responsibility is to 1.) Work directly or indirectly with the youth group 2.) Assist leader in applying for awards.  3.)�
Maintain close contact with the leader.  For questions or ideas, contact GinaBelle Smith 964-3798 or�
Helen Finch, 279-4905. Email jfinchfam@earthlink.com�

“I wish you a body so healthy That living is pure delight; Your work every day like happy play; Your sleep like a child’s at night.”�
Thank you to all who have made Garden Club a blooming experience - Gina-Belle Smith, President    964-3798    www.clttgc.org�


